Congress of the Hnited States
Washington, DEC 20515

March 29, 2007

The President
The White House
Washington, DC 20006

Dear Mr. President,

We are greatly concerned about the extraneous and excessive non-security related
funds contained within the Global War on Terror supplemental spending bill currently
under consideration in the Congress. If you choose to veto this measure over this
spending, we will vote to sustain your veto.
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